
(Attachment B)
OCHIN-Member Clinics

Interview Questions for Clinical Support Staff

1. Are you aware that the Effective Health Care (EHC) Program guides for patients are 
available through the EMR?

a. (if yes) What were your initial thoughts when you learned that consumer guides for 
patients would be made available though the EMR? 

2. Can you describe the process used in your clinic to give patients the consumer guides 
available through the EMR?

3. Has this process affected the workflow of your clinic – e.g. by adding a new task - or has 
been integrated alongside existing activities?

4. Do you ever access the EMR?  Have you used the patient letter or patient instructions 
capability to invite patients to read the guides that were relevant to them?

a. What is your opinion of the effectiveness of the patient letter or patient instructions in 
inviting them to read the guides? 

5. Did you give out either of the low-literacy versions of the consumer guides that were made 
available through the EMR?

a. (If yes) How were these guides given to patients?

b. Did patients seem to understand the information?

6. If you use the EMR, what do you think of the way in which the information on the EHC 
Program guides is displayed?

a. What is your opinion of the clarity of information displayed?

b. What do you think of the location of the information about the guides in the overall 
display?

c. Do you experience any sense of disruption in your work activities when the information 
is displayed?

d. Overall what do you think of the accessibility of the materials?
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7. Please share with us your ideas about how we might improve the ways in which patient 
guides are made available using the EMR in your clinic.    


